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Contributions to the January 2019 newsletter should be sent by Friday 7th December 2018   
to the Editor: Colin Barratt, 48 Maplin Close, Winchmore Hill, London, N21 1NB           
Tel: 020 3302 4997 e-mail: colin_barratt@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Copies will be emailed, hand delivered or posted during week commencing  14th January 2019. 

  
   

 Southgate District Civic Trust  ~ Established to conserve and enhance the environment in Southgate,  
 New Southgate, 7ockfosters, Palmers Green, Winchmore Hill and Hadley Wood.  
 (Registered as an amenity society with Civic Voice).     
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Other Dates for your Diary: 
 

 Sat. 17th Nov. LAMAS Local History Exhibition      page 5  

COMING EVENTS 

 

Southgate District 
Civic Trust 

   

  www.southgatedistrictcivictrust.org.uk 
  Twitter: @southgatetrust 
  Facebook: www.facebook.com/southgatedistrictcivictrust 
  Contact us:  info@southgatedistrictcivictrust.org.uk  
 

OPEN MEETING 
 

Saturday 27th October 2018 
at 2.30pm 

Walker Lower Hall, Christ Church Parish 
Centre, The Green, Southgate 

 

“A History of Mr Punch” 
by Geoff Barrett 

 

(See page 8 for more details) 

Geoff will talk about the history of Mr Punch and how he changed from a live actor to a glove puppet. 
It promises to be lively, enjoyable, and with some audience participation!  
 
PLEASE NOTE:- Although it will include a short performance of Punch and Judy, please be 
aware that this will not be an event which is suitable for young children. 
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See inside for: 
• The latest news on the restoration/redevelopment of Broomfield House    page 3 
• Our stall at the Palmers Green Festival     page 6 
• The exhibition at the Enfield Museum on Broomfield House and Park      page 7 


